TOWN &
Enquiries: Layton Sheen C L A R E M O N T

Our Ref: LS/RDS/00296-02 it e

To the Resident
Important Information Inside
Notice of Works — Paving Repairs and Drain Cleaning in the CBD

25 January 2025

Dear Resident,

Bay View Terrace and St Quentin Avenue — Paving Repairs Paving Repairs and Drain Cleaning

This communication is to inform residents and business operators that the Town will be
conducting paving repairs and drain cleaning on Bay View Terrace and St Quentin Avenue on
Sunday, 2" February 2025, between 7:00 AM and 11:00 AM, subject to weather conditions and
contractor availability.

Temporary lane closures and detours will be implemented to facilitate the works. For the safety
of road users and personnel, please adhere to all posted signage and exercise caution when
driving in the vicinity as traffic controllers who will direct you around the work site.
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Elements of the works may unavoidably be disruptive. The Town appreciates your support and
cooperation during these works, our staff and contractors will make every effort to reduce any
inconvenience.

If you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to log a request with our Customer Service
Team using the Reference number above or by contacting me on 9285 4300.

Yours sincerely

4L

Layton Sheen
Supervisor Infrastructure Maintenance



